
  

February: Renewal and Transformation 
for Life 

 

Please give you prayerful support to Mike Bowerman of Elmslie Memorial Church who will be 
travelling to Cuba along with Pastor Randy Von Kanel of the Cayman Islands Baptist Church, to 

conduct a three-day workshop for Christian leaders at the Santa Soares Baptist Church in Havana, 
Cuba. The workshop will be held from February 21st to 23rd. 

 

For Your Prayerful Support 
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Upcoming Events 

Vision Statement: 
Touching Lives, Nurturing 

Disciples,  
Seeking Transformation  

Through Christ 

Feb. 12 – Rev. Dr. Derik Davidson & 
Mrs. Yvonne Davidson: Love & 

Marriage 
 

Feb. 19 – April Lewis & RDGS 
(Bethesda Counselling Centre): 

Recognizing the need for Renewal & 
Transformation 

 Leadership Development 1: Church School Teachers – Developmental Psychology and Curriculum 
February 18, 2017 

Our Council’s first Leadership Development workshop focuses on Sunday School Development. The 
workshop is specifically for members and adherents of our Church who assist, volunteer, and oversee 

Sunday School programmes in any of our Congregations.  
Registration Forms deadline: February 10, 2017 (TOMORROW) 

 

 
 
February 18 
Women’s Fellowship Teatime – 
Webster Memorial United Church  

February 20 – 22  
Synodical Standing Committee 
Meetings – Synod Administrative Area, 
Jamaica  

February 24 
Youth Alive Concert at 7:00pm - JGMC  

February 25 
Elders and Leaders Retreat – East End 
& Gun Bay Charge  

February 25 
Girls’ Brigade Tea Party – The 
Whitakers in North Side   

February 26 
Transfiguration Sunday   

March 1 
Ash Wednesday Gathering at 7:30am 
– Savannah United Church (COUNCIL 
EVENT)   

March 1 
Prayer & Pizza at 12:00pm – Prospect 
Youth Centre  

Leadership Development 1: Church School Teachers  

 Important Information 

Celebrating Women’s Fellowship Week! 

All are welcome to join our Council for our Ash Wednesday Gathering on March 1, 2017 at 7:30am 
at the Savannah United Church. Come and experience a time of Fellowship, Praise, Confession, and 

Holy Communion.  

Ash Wednesday Gathering 2017 

Our Council celebrates with the Women’s Fellowship and 
the installation of its newest members from both the 
Savannah and John Gray Congregations and the newly 
inducted officers: Mrs. Isabella Bodden (WF Council 
President), Ms. Francine Gardner (WF Council Secretary) 
and Mrs. Marge Quinland (Branch President). The 
Women’s Fellowship Week ended with a Fellowship 
Breakfast at the Morritt’s Tortuga Resort. Birthday 
greetings were given to the oldest Women’s Fellowship 
member Mrs. Olivene Solomon (of Webster Memorial) 
who recently celebrated her 93rd birthday. 
 

Rev. Wray’s Service of Introduction 

During the Fellowship Breakfast a moment of silence was shared for the passing of Rev. Dr. Adlyn 
White and the many contributions she made to the Women’s Fellowship within the United Church. 
(Photo from left to right) Ms. Francine Gardner (WF Council Secretary), Mrs. Jacynthia Anderson (WF Council 

Treasurer), and Mrs. Isabella Bodden (WF President) 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Service of 
Introduction for Rev. Euthman Wray held on January 

29, 2017 at the Savannah United Church. Our Council 
is thankful to Rev. Wray for accepting the call to ministry 

in the Robert Young and Savannah Charge. We wish 
him many blessings in the work he will do within these 

Congregations and our Council. 

 


